SHEEP DIP LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL



Sheep Dip Lane
Dunscroft
Doncaster
South Yorkshire
DN7 4AU
Telephone 01302 842464
Head Teacher Mrs F Parish

6 September 2018

Dear Parents & Carers

As part of their ILP project, 'Bones, Blood and Gory Bits', children in classes 3, 3/4 and 4/5 will be visiting The Thackeray Museum in Leeds.

This visit will help our children to further develop their scientific knowledge and understanding of the human body and widen their knowledge of the history of medicine over time.

VENUE: Thackeray Museum

DATE: Monday 24th September 2018

COST: £11.00 **Class:** 3, 3/4 and 4/5

The total cost of this trip is £12.40 per child, this includes admission, insurance and travel by coach – school is subsidizing this trip and therefore the cost to you is £11.00 per child.

Children will leave school at 9:00a.m and return at 3:15p.m (traffic permitting).

Children will require a packed lunch from home for this trip, if your child is entitled to Free School Meals (FSM) a school packed lunch will be provided automatically, providing a consent form for the trip has been received. As the visit is for a full day please could you provide your child with a snack along with their packed lunch.

CLOTHING: Uniform is essential.

SPENDING MONEY: £5 maximum.

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mrs F Parish Head Teacher



School website: www.sheepdiplane.doncaster.sch.uk

Twitter: twitter.com/@SDLPrimary





visitInackeray Museum	
Name of child:	Class:
I give permission for my child to take part in the above educational visit and enclose a contribution or full amount: $\underline{\underline{\mathbf{f}}}$	
I give permission for my child to take part in the above educational visit and have paid online through the school website * : $_{}$	
Name (Please Print)	Signature:
Main contact NO:	

*To pay online, go to www.sheepdiplane.doncaster.sch.uk
Parent login (as use to pay for dinners) please select your child's trip.
Any problems with log in, please speak to admin staff, thank you.





